
Festive Banners for Shepherdstown   
Shepherdstown is partnering with town residents this year to make our 
downtown even more inviting and festive with beautiful banners that honor 
our heroes – that is, our local military Veterans – and highlight special events 
and celebrate the seasons.   We need your help! 

First Phase -- Hometown Heros Banners 

The initial phase will be for banners that honor local Veterans. Residents 
can participate by donating $150 to sponsor one or more “Hometown 
Hero” banner(s) that honors a Veteran in their life. The banners will 
feature a large photograph of the honored Veteran, their name, military 
branch, and date of service. Shepherdstown will display these banners 
for up to six weeks this year.   The banners will be displayed primarily 
around such holidays as Memorial Day, Fourth of July, Veterans Day, and 
other appropriate times. Please see the “2025 Veterans Banners” 
brochure for a sample photo of these banners, more information, and 
the donation form.  

April 1 Deadline – The deadline for submitting sponsorship forms to 
have the Hometown Heros banners ready for display on Memorial 
Day is April 1, 2025.  

 
Second Phase -- Plans for Additional Banners and for Future Year Efforts 

Town Hall will announce plans for bringing other banners to highlight our 
amazing town, our events, and the seasons and holidays in the coming few 
weeks.    

We will use learnings from the 2025 project to plan for future years.  We 
anticipate that banners donated in 2025 will be used in future years as well.  

If you have suggestions or would like to sponsor banners or assist in other 
ways, please contact us at Comment@Shepherdstown.us 



HONOR THE VETERAN IN YOUR LIFE 
These custom banners will hang throughout Downtown for up to six weeks in 2025 from the weeks 

before and after such holidays as Memorial Day, Independence Day, and Veterans Day 2025

DONATED BY:

NAME/S: ________________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY, STATE, ZIP________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE:  ____________________EMAIL: ____________________________________________________ 

Mail Completed Form & Payment To: Town Hall Attn: Banners, PO Box 248, Shepherdstown, WV 2544

Or email to: comments@shepherdstown.us

Or Deliver To: Town Hall @ 104 North King Street, Shepherdstown, WV 25443

Email your photo to jmsschmtt@aol.com Subject: Veterans Banners 2025 
We do not enhance your photograph. What you send is what is used. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL: Town Hall at (304) 876-2312 or email to 
comments@shepherdstown.us

YOUR HOMETOWN HERO 
NAME: ________________________________________________________ 

Please print clearly 

2025 VETERANS BANNERS 
APRIL 1st, 2025 DEADLINE 

$150 each; checks payable to: 
Corporation of Shepherdstown 

BRANCH: _________________________________________

RANK:____________________________________________ 
POW: ____   KIA:____    MIA: _____   

DATES:________________________________________________



Photograph MUST be in an electronic file format. (high resolution preferred) and we’ll 

do the rest. The following locations can assist you with creating an electronic file (jpeg) from a 

printed picture: 

 FedEx/Kinkos
 Walgreen’s

 CVS

2025 VETERANS BANNERS 
DEADLINE  TO ORDER:  APRIL 1, 2025

$150 each 
Checks payable to: 
Corporation of Shepherdstown

PROGRAM DETAILS  

• Banners are displayed the weeks before and after such holidays as Memorial Day, Independence 
Day, and Veterans Day 2025 unless inclement weather prohibits. Style remains the same.  Banners 
remain in the Town’s possession for the duration of the program. The Town will be responsible for any 
damage while displayed.

 Banners may be on display in future years as well.
 Extra banners may be purchased. Families may request that the banner be returned to them at any time.

 Display locations are at the Town’s discretion.

 APRIL 1, 2025 is the last day to order for display by Memorial Day 2025.

Email your photo to jmsschmtt@aol.com Subject: Veterans Banners 2025. 

We do not enhance your photograph. What you send is what is used. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL: Town Hall at (304) 876-2312 or email to 
comments@shepherdstown.us




